

COMMERCIAL ALBURY BRIDGE CLUB

OCTOBER, 2018 NEWSLETTER

Can't quite believe how quickly this year is going - AFL Grand Final this Saturday, Spring Racing underway, and only 12 weeks till Santa arrives!!

All is in place for our Congress so best wishes are extended to all Members who will be playing in this much looked forward to event, and in particular those Members who are playing in a Congress for the first time. Enjoy!



RESULTS

Results from our recently held Spring Pairs Event are as follows:-

- 1. Mark Rosenow and Beryl Stean
- 2. Val Sanderson and John Friesen
- 3. Jenny Stevens and Ria Van Aken

Congratulations to the Winners and Place-getters on their excellent results.

70% CLUB

Congratulations go to Zyg Roberts and John Friesen who scored 72.32% on Wednesday, 26th September.



NATIONWIDE PAIRS

The date for this month's NWP's is Monday, 15th October.

CONTACT CHANGES ETC.

As our Diary for next year is being prepared shortly it is requested that Members advise contact changes etc. by email (preferably) to

<u>ccabc@bigpond.com</u> or by phone or text to Bruce on 0419 449 461 before the end of October.

IMPROVERS LESSONS

Richard is presently conducting Improvers Lessons at 5.30pm on Monday nights. The first Lesson was on Overcalls and Takeout Doubles and this coming Monday, 1st October he will be talking on Stayman and Transfers. There will be no lesson on Monday, 8th October so we can recover from the Congress but the following Monday, 15th October he will have set hands covering the Lessons for those attending. What a great opportunity for our Improvers!

BIRTHDAYS

Pam Leahy, Cynthia Smith and Dawn Ellis are all celebrating birthdays this month. Congratulation to you all, especially Dawn who will be celebrating a special birthday.

P.S. My Graphic Designer is now back on deck!!

